
Brad Kelley <brad.kelley@como.gov>

PLDV-000164-2022: Resubmittal Required


Benjamin Ross <bross@ess-inc.com> Thu, Jun 2, 2022 at 1:30 PM
To: Brad Kelley <brad.kelley@como.gov>
Cc: Fred Carroz <fcarroz@ess-inc.com>, Matthew Kriete <mkriete@ess-inc.com>

Brad,

 

Please table until the June 23rd meeting.

 

Regarding our discussion on interior landscaping, I thought the landscaping between the parking stalls and the access drives counts
as “interior landscaping.” 

 

 

 

 

  Benjamin A. Ross, P.E., PTOE

Vice President - Engineering

  573.449.2646 ext. 226

  www.ess-inc.com

https://www.ess-inc.com/
tel:573.449.2646%20ext.%20226
http://www.ess-inc.com/
mailto:bross@ess-inc.com


  bross@ess-inc.com

Licensed Professional Engineer in MO, KS, TX, IL

 

From: Brad Kelley <brad.kelley@como.gov> 

Sent: Thursday, June 2, 2022 12:10 PM

To: Benjamin Ross <bross@ess-inc.com>

Cc: Fred Carroz <fcarroz@ess-inc.com>; Matthew Kriete <mkriete@ess-inc.com>

Subject: Re: PLDV-000164-2022: Resubmittal Required

 

External Sender: Do not click links or attachments unless you know they are safe.
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